
Subject: Another IDLDOC Note
Posted by David Fanning on Sat, 07 Jan 2012 20:06:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Folks,

I know more and more people are using IDLDOC for their
documentation needs, so I thought I would just make a 
note of some of the things I find. (I should probably
make a page of these, but Mike wants to instead.)

Anyway, I note that if you are embedding a URL link
in the documentation that the link has to appear
on a single line of your documentation input.

For example, I had this link on three lines, like this:

See `Configuring the Z-Graphics Buffer for Coyote Graphics 
<http://www.idlcoyote.com/cg_tips/configz.php>` 
for additional information.

That won't render correctly in the final document. It must
be put on a single line of input.

Cheers,

David

-- 
David Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting, Inc.
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.idlcoyote.com/
Sepore ma de ni thui. ("Perhaps thou speakest truth.")
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